Lee County Emergency Management Agency

Report for the April 9, 2024, County Services Committee

e The EMA office received questions from Lee County Villages and Townships on
Asylum Seekers arriving in the county. Discussion was held on the process and plan. One
agency asked for an in-person meeting and presentation.

e Attended NWS Flood briefing for 2024. Flood chances are normal to below normal
for Lee County at the time of the briefing.

e The National Weather Service Chicago Office called and asked if Lee County was
aware of a large fire south of Harmon and north of Walnut. It was determined the burn
was a controlled burn unreported.

e Transported a phone box and FirstNet HPUE to a partner county due to a
cyberbreach the day before the primary election to restore internet and phone serve in
their county.

e Attended regional tabletop exercise on Medical Response and Hospital Surge event
to review plans and work as a team in the event of an incident occuring in our area.

e  Continue to train on UAS and enhance program capabilities.
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